Sourcing Legal Timber from Africa 

A DFID-funded project
 with the UK Timber Trade Federation 

Briefing for European Timber Trade Organisations

Background

TTF has taken a leading role on behalf of its members to raise the standards of corporate governance and transparency in the UK timber trade and to stop the trade in illegal timber (Code of Conduct, RPP, Indonesia Action Plan, EU Grant, etc.).  TTF has been asked by DFID to implement a project to inform African timber producers of changes in demand for verified legal and sustainable timber in the UK and Europe.  We are looking for European partners to help implement this project.    

Funding for this has just been approved and the project is underway.  

The UK government has been consulting with UK and EU industry over ways of tackling illegal logging in the context of the Commission for Africa and G8/EU presidency.  This culminated in a meeting in Derby in March between G8 Ministers of Environment and Development, industry and NGOs.  

Objective

The objective of this project is to inform the private sector in producer countries about EU FLEGT and prepare them for shifts in international markets which increasingly will require verified legal timber.  This project should boost reputation and ability to source verified legal timber from Africa.  

Project Description
1. Market reports on demand in Europe for legal timber.

2. Run “Roadshows” of EU traders and their representatives in Ghana, Cameroon, Gabon and Congo Brazzaville aimed at African producers.

3. Final report and workshop to inform trade and policymakers

Methods

The TTF will lead this work and contract a consultant (Emily Fripp) to get support from buyers and trade federations, collaborate with the EC Enterprise Directorate, hire consultants for the market studies, sub-contract the country workshops to local organisations and write up the work.     

Timing  - the project will run from March 2005 for up to 12 months. 

Budget - £182,490 (€265,000) has been agreed and approved.  

How to Get Involved

The DFID grant provides funds for market research, travel and the cost of running workshops in 4 African countries; Ghana, Cameroon, Gabon and Congo Brazzaville.  Please contact Andy Roby (ajroby@ttf.co.uk) for further information.  Traders and trade organisations are all welcome to participate.   

Andy Roby, CSR Adviser, TTF London   30th March 2005

� A full project proposal is available on request





